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September/October 2011 Newsletter 

From the President 
 

The memorial area for our former 
president, Jim Marra, has been 
finished. It is located just off the 
Oswego County trail heading 
towards the American Legion. We 
had a club ride on August 28th in 
honor of Jim that lead to the 
memorial area and also went to 
the American Legion. 
 
When you are out on the trails 
and see tree branches or weeds 
that need to be trimmed, please 
take the time to help out and 
maintain the trails. This will help 
make the trails safer for all 
members to ride. Every little bit 
helps make the trails better.  
 
Please remember that if you bring 
a friend to ride on the trails, they 
need to get a one-day pass or join 
the club. This is due to our 
insurance policy for the club. 
 
 
  

 
 
Please remember to view our club 
calendar, blog, and facebook page 
for details on other upcoming 
events and work details. 

 
The club was not awarded the 
Yamaha grant this year. We had 
planned on purchasing an additional 
tractor to help maintain club trails. 
We will try again next year. 
 
The club campout had a good 
turnout this year. A big thank you 
goes out to all who helped put it 
together and for those who 
attended. 
 
We are also working on getting the 
road to the Sandhill IOOB Club open 
to ATVs.     
 

 
 
If anyone has pictures taken while 
riding club trails and you would like 
them posted on the website, 
please email Jermey Bomgren at 
jbomgren1@yahoo.com or call 
592-8626. 

 
Officer Nominations 

 
Nominations for club officers will 
be held during the September 
meeting. Please try to attend. 

 

Officer Elections 
 
Elections for club officers will be 
held during the October meeting. 
Please try to attend. 

Officers 

Jermey Bomgren, President……………………….592-8626 
Louie Gilbert, Vice President ………….………….564-5679 
Kathy Gilbert, Secretary …………………………….564-5679 
Regina Lunkenheimer, Treasurer………………..947-6052  
 
Trail Boss: Derek Moody ……………………………289-4397  
Newsletter: Katie Bomgren..……………………..564-5233 

Board of Directors 

Dick Lunkenheimer ……………………………947-5868 
Pete Lunkenheimer …………………………..947-6052 
Harold Phillips …………………………………..592-3443 
Dick Blais …………………………………………..626-3231 
Ride Coordinator: Mike Blasczienski…299-3388 
Webmaster: Tom Bailey 
Memberships: Pat Marra…………………..564-6619 

http://www.oswegovalleyatvclub.com/
mailto:jbomgren1@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

    

PLEASE CONTINUE TO 
SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS! 

BLUE BOWL SANITATION, INC 
3494 El-Hage Corners 
State Rt.3 
Fulton, N.Y. 13069 
 
HOLIDAY HARBOR 
RV PARK-CAMPGROUD-MARINA 
BOB SCHNEIDER 
9415 Blind Sodus Bay Road 
Red Creek, NY 13143 
315-947-5244 
 

O’CONNORS’ MAIN ST.PUB 
559 Main St., PO Box 8 
Fair Haven, NY 13064 
315-947-6266  
RESERVATIONS RECOMMENDED 
FRI NITE FISH, SAT. PRIME RIB 4:30-9PM 
 

BAYSIDE GROCERY, INC. 
537 Main St. 
Fair Haven, NY 13064 
 
NEW YORK PIZZERIA 
Corner Rte 370 & Rte 34 
CATO, N.Y. 13033 
For the best pizza around 
 
SIMPLY STITCHING EMBROIDERY 
8330 Graves Point Rd. 
Wolcott, NY 14590 
 
RAYMOND’S SCRAP METAL 
RECOVERY 
You Call We Haul-7 days a Week 
315-638-2676 
 
 
 

CONTRIBUTING PATRONS 
Phil McCann 
Harold Phillips 
Joe Rotolo 
Bill & Molly Baum 
Dale Chillson 
Royce Lyboult 
Scott Crawford & Family 
 
 
CONTINUED ON SEPARATE PAGE 
 

 

 

 
Next meetings 

 

 

Mark your calendars! 

The next regular meeting (nomination 
of officers) will be held on 
Wednesday, September 7th, 2011 at 
the Hannibal VFW on State Route 104 
beginning at 7:00pm. 

 
The October club meeting (club 
elections) will be held on Wednesday, 
October 5th, 2011 at the South 40 on 
State Route 104A beginning at 
7:00pm.  
 
 

Club Rides 
 
There will be a club ride on 
September 25th at noon. Please meet 
at Royce Lyboult and Dale Chillson’s 
place at 1252 County Route 7, 
Hannibal.  
 
There will also be a Best Hand Ride to 
benefit trail maintenance. It will be 
held on October 8th, 2011. Additional 
details will be provided on the 
website. Anyone willing to help 
organize or run the event is asked to 
contact Jermey at 592-8626. We need 
all the help we can to make the event 
a success.  

 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

From the family of Jim Marra 

My family and I would like to thank 
everyone involved in the construction 
of the memorial for my husband, Jim. 
It is absolutely awesome! Thank you 
to all who contributed to make this 
possible.  

Pat Marra and family 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


